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 March 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Year 2’s Southend Visit –Tuesday 4th June 2024 

As part of our Seaside topic this term, we are going to be visiting Southend Beach & Adventure Indoors, on 
Tuesday 4th June 2024. To be able to go ahead with this visit, we are asking for a contribution of £15.25, to 
cover the visit and coach travel to and from the venue. However, if we do not receive sufficient 
contributions we will unfortunately have to cancel this school visit. All permission and contributions need 
to be paid online, on the School Gateway app, by Monday 20th May 2024. 

We will be travelling by coach leaving school at 9:30am and arriving back at school for approximately 
2:30pm. 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch with them, with no products containing or with traces of 
nuts. As well as this, the children will require a sufficient amount of drinks (no fizzy). 

If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, please advise the office if you DO require a packed lunch to be 
provided for them. 

The children will need to be wearing full school uniform with school shoes, and they will need to bring 
sandals/flip flops for paddling. 

The children will not require spending money. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

R Simon  S Pearson  A Szaniszlo 

Ms R Simon  Mrs S Pearson   Miss A Szaniszlo 
Year 2 Staff                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
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